
Franklin’s ground squirrels can be
distinguished by their long, bushy

tail and grey head.

DISTINCTIVE-LOOKING

FRANKLIN’S
GROUND
SQUIRRELS
Help us learn more about them!

Naturalists have noticed that
Franklin's ground squirrels are

disappearing, which inspired us to
start a project to help protect this

species from extinction.

A DECLINING SPECIES

 Learn how to submit your
observations on this website:



naturealberta.ca/ground-squirrel

YOU CAN HELP!

This project is a collaboration between Nature
Alberta and Jess Haines, Josh Miller, and David

McFadyen at MacEwan University. 
Find project updates on this website: 

ABmammals.ca
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